
Azad Goyat 
 

Brampton, ON 
 

June 6, 2022 

 

Mayor and Members of Council  
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington St West 
Brampton, ON 
 

Dear Mayor Brown and Members of Council,  

 

RE:  Delegation on AGENDA ITEM 5.2 Congratulations to Councillor Williams and Appointment  

 

It is my understanding that you are considering appointing a resident to fill the vacancy about 

to be created by the departure of Charmaine Williams. I also understand that council is trying to 

make this appointment without an interview process. 

I believe council should not appoint a councillor without first having a call for applicants, 

interviewing applicants, and then voting for the best candidate. 

As a concerned and proud resident of Brampton, I have been voicing for issues related to our 

city for fair share in healthcare fundings, new hospitals, full fledged University, safety and 

security, infrastructure fundings etc. and find my self a strongest candidate for this possible 

appointment.  

I would like to apply for the job of interim City Councillor, and I know many other taxpayers 

would like to do so as well.  

Taxpayers/residents would like that all jobs must be advertised so that members of the public 

have a fair and honest chance at getting hired.  

I look forward to applying formally for the position of Interim City Councillor. 

Sincerely, 

 

Azad Goyat 


